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To: All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 82-37

LISTINGS:
1.
2.

PERSONS IN TITLE II DISREGARD STATUS
PERSONS ERRONEOUSLY SENT SSI/SSP BASED MEDI-CAL DISCONTINUANCE
NOTICES

1. Persons in Title II Disregard Status

You were informed in All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 82-33 that
the Department would send you a list of those persons Ln your county
who were given automatic Title II Disregard status, and a July Medi-Cal
card. This list is to be used to verify Title II Disregard status for
persons requesting replacement cards, additional POE labels, etc.

2. Persons Erroneously Sent SSI/SSP Based Medi-Cal Discontinuance Notices

Certain processing errors caused production of erroneous Medi-Cal
discontinuance notices for a portion of the SSI/SSP recipients for
the July 1982 month of eligibility. These people were sent "Ramos"
discontinuance notices, and, in certain cases, application forms.
This situation was corrected and July Medi-Cal cards were produced
and mailed to all affected eligible SSI/SSP recipients.

Use this listing to screen out Medi-Cal Only applications from
these people. Also, inform them that their application is un­
necessary, since they are still receiving SSI/SSP based Medi-Cal
cards.

A list of those persons in your county who are in Title II Disregard status
and a separate list of those persons erroneously sent discontinuance notices
have been sent directly to your county's Medi-Cal Liaison.

If you have any questions, please contact your Medi-Cal Program Consultant.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Madalyn M.Martinez, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Program Consultants




